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Comments: Dear Chugach forest service, 

 

I know the topic of subtracting land use for motorized vehicles has been talked about a lot during this revision

time. But I'm pushing to expand or leave the boundaries as the are for the use of motorized vehicles in the

Chugach, especially for snowmachines. As a rider since the age of 8 I have always loved riding the chugach over

any area in Alaska as do many other riders. All I am asking from you and your department is to lisin to what us

riders have to say. Thank you 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Sam Inukai 


